Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, March 30, 1992

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule' and Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Selectmen paid a visit to the Boy Scout Meeting room.

Meeting called to order at 7:00.

Brian Brown, Police Chief brought the selectmen up to date on the repair and new paint job being done to the cruiser. Brian expects the new cruiser to be in within eight weeks.

Brian requested approval to hire a special officer to fill the vacancy left when Lisa Olson left. Selectmen will interview a possible candidate next week.

The MS 5 was signed. The pay scale for all employees was signed. A copy will be placed in each personnel folder.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of March 23rd as written. Second, Phil. So moved.

Meeting adjourned 8:00

ems